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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development with reference to the election of member states to membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD).

Accordingly, the Argentine Republic hereby presents its candidacy for membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2020-2022 term.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the OAS avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. July 29, 2020







To the 
OAS Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 
Washington, D.C. CIDRP02924E04
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